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REVISED 

      

June 18, 2024 

 

Gonzalo R. Sanchez 

1040 Bush Avenue 

St Paul, MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: lalo1776@gmail.com    

 

 

Re:  Appeal for property at 1040 Bush Avenue 

 

Dear Gonzalo R. Sanchez: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 11, 2024, Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 26 25, 2024 at 

11:00 am in room 330 City Hall for further discussion (if you would like to be called into the 

hearing please let us know). You are to have the yard cleaned up and electrical permit 

applied for by June 24. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c:  

 CE Supervisors 
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